
Jason Kuzma

jkuzma@perkinscoie.com

D. +1.425.635.1416

M. +1.206.499.2438

F. +1.425.635.2416

May 4, 2021 

VIA WUTC WEB PORTAL 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Joint Response of Avista, PacifiCorp, and PSE to the Notice of Opportunity 
to Respond to Request to Initiate Investigation, Docket UE-210241 

Dear Secretary Johnson: 

Pursuant to the Notice of Opportunity to Respond to Request to Initiate Investigation 
issued by the Commission on April 13, 2021, in in Docket UE-210241, Avista Corporation 
(“Avista”), PacifiCorp, and Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submit this Joint Response of 
Avista, PacifiCorp, and PSE to the Notice of Opportunity to Respond to Request to Initiate 
Investigation (“Joint Response). 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding the Joint Response. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Kuzma 

cc: Service List in  

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

05/04/21   14:41

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N


